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Prayer List   We offer our prayers for James, Kallus, Josh Brown, Wilson Huffer, Lauren Love, Bernard Mozisek, Mildred Hrachovy, Kason Splawn, Patsy Smith, 
Sandra Paulus, Lisa George, Patricia Daubert, Walter Eyring, Gladys Kallus, Elmer Weikel, Angeline Srubar, , Carole Spiering Dulworth, Lillian Machala, Cyril 

Muras, Michele Kallus, Chad Grover, Travis Grover, Ed Muras, Gladys Kubecka Kristof, Weldon Synnott, Albert Foley, Barbara Tieken, Kamren Bayless, Steven 

Brothers, Prayer Blanket Recipients, and all those who are sick or injured. Please contact the parish office to have a name kept on the list, to remove names, or to 

add names.  
 

Last Week’s Income:  

Plum $1966, Building $525, Diocesan Service Appeal $50 

Hostyn $3,542, Catholic School Tuition Assistance $12, Diocesan Services Appeal $150, Retired Priest Fund $25, 

Building $195 
 

Diocese of Victoria “Year of the Family” This month’s theme is “Resurrection: Jesus lives” 
Pray-Eat-Play suggestions and resources can be found at  https://www.victoriadiocese.org/resources-1  
 
 

Bulletins:  Any bulletin requests must be submitted by 10:00 am on Thursdays to be 

included in that weekend’s bulletin 
 

Hostyn & Plum 
High School: Summer Retreat, at the Diocese of 

Victoria Spiritual Renewal Center, July 12 – 14. For 

youth presently in 9th – 12th grade. Registration forms 

available in church or at  

https://hostynplumcatholic.org/youth-ministry . Return 

forms to the parish office, and our youth ministry will 

cover the cost! 

Pre-K 4 through 12th grade: Vacation Bible School – 

save the date: June 28 – July 2, 2021 

Men’s Gathering will be held every 1st and 3rd 

Wednesday of the Month at the Plum Hall at 7 PM. 

Contact Wayne Beseda for information. 

Out of the Tomb! The date for this event has been 

CHANGED to Saturday, October 23, 9 am – noon, 

Holy Family Church, Victoria. A morning of reflection 

for families on the meaning of the Resurrection: 

games, crafts, holy hour, picnic lunch, cake! Register 

your family for $20 at www.victoriadiocese.org/FIAT  

For information contact Justin at 361-573-0828 ext. 

2265 or jreyes@victoriadiocese.org . 

Retrouvaille Marriage Weekend Is your marriage going 

down the right road . . . or is it running off track? Life 

can be difficult, and so can the challenges you face in 

marriage. Please check out HelpOurMarriage.org or 

call 1-800-470-2330 for confidential inquiries. The 

next Victoria area weekend is Aug 6-8, 2021.  

Mass Intentions     H – Hostyn     P – Plum  

Monday, May 31 H 7:00 AM Special Intention of Carol Spiering Dulworth 

Tuesday, June 1 P 5:30 PM Arnold Svrcek 

Wednesday, June 2 H 5:30 PM Joe Hild 

Thursday, June 3 H 7:00 AM KJZT #23 

Friday, June 4 P 5:30 PM Arnold Svrcek 

Saturday, June 5 H 5:00 PM Joe Stibora Jr. & Eugene Hrachovy 

Sunday, June 6 H 8:00 AM 

P 10:00 AM 

Adolph Adamcik Family & Evelyn Lamza & Priest Appreciation Day 

Bernice Holubec & Emil Srubar & Elsie Vasek 
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Are you faith-Full? – GEM is your source for Catholic 

Teaching-Mentorship-Experiences.  Check out the online 

Programs, beginning May 23 at www.godsembrace.org 

 

 

 

Festivals/Meals/Fundraisers 

May 30 – Sacred Heart Hallettsville – Spring 2021 

Picnic, meal, auction, activities, and music 

May 30 – Sts Cyril and Methodius Shiner will be 

hosting their annual Memorial Day Picnic, see bulletin 

in Narthex. 

June 12 – Kolache Klobase Festival at Riverside Hall in 

East Bernard, TX  

June 13 – St. Mary’s Catholic Church Hallettsville – 

   will host its annual picnic. 

June 27 – Plum Feast! 

 

Plum 
 

Father Bob’s Farewell 

Parishioners are invited to Mass at 5:30 p.m. in Plum 

on Tuesday, June 8, 2021, and a meal to follow at the 

Plum Pavilion to wish Father Bob God’s blessings on 

his move to Frelsburg & Mentz. Please RSVP with 

number attending by calling the parish office no later 

than 4:30 p.m., Friday, June 4, 2021. 

Vigil Lamp – The Blessed Mother Lamp is offered for 

special intentions +. 

Altar Preparation Volunteers for May 23 & 30,  

    Joanie Supak, Renee Supak, Sandra Martinek, Carol 

Svrcek    

Plum Feast is BACK!!!  Date: June 27. Be on the 

lookout for more info on work schedules and more.  

We will need AUCTION items and items for the 

Country Store.  Contact Shirley Antosh, Mary Lou 

Anderle, Beverly Kruppa or Jenifer Boening to make 

donations. 

Plum Feast Raffle Tickets – are now available contact 

Joanie Supak at 979-242-5189 or 979-966-3110 

 

 

Reminder – Please RSVP by June 3, CDA Court 

Annunciation #1962 Family Dinner:  Members 

please RSVP for the 55th Anniversary Family 

Dinner of Court Annunciation #1962 to be held June 

13th with a catered meal, RSVP to contacts listed on 

the invitation.  If you have any questions, contact 

Elizabeth Kallus, Dinner Co-Chairman 

    979-249-7519 

Catholic Daughters of the Americas, Court 

Annunciation #1962 – will welcome new members 

at the 55th Anniversary/Family Dinner on Sunday, 

June 13th at the Knights of Columbus.  Join our great 

organization, we are recruiting ladies who will enjoy 

fellowship as well as spirituality, quality of life and 

youth-oriented programs and much more.  For more 

information contact Stacy Ryza, Membership 

Chairman, Debbie Greene, Jacinta Cano, Shirley 

Antosh, the parish office or any Catholic Daughter 

 

 

Hostyn 
 

Father Bob’s “S Panem Bohem!” Meal 

   Parishioners are invited to Mass at 5:30 PM in Hostyn 

on Wednesday, June 23, 2021, and a meal to follow in 

the Hostyn Parish Hall to wish Father Bob “Godspeed” 

in his move to Frelsburg & Mentz.  Please RSVP with 

number attending, by calling the parish office no later 

than 4:30 PM on Tuesday, June 1, 2021. 

Vigil Lamps -T he Sacred Heart of Jesus Lamp is offered 

for special intentions. The Blessed Mother Lamp is 

offered for special intentions. A Holy Family Lamp is 

offered for the divine guidance and protection of the 

2021 graduating class of La Grange High School and 

all the young people of the parish that will be 

graduating. A Holy Family Lamp is offered for special 

intentions KB. The Blessed Sacrament Lamp is offered 

for special intentions JS. 

CDA Dues – CDA dues of $26 need to be given to 

Financial Secretary, Lori Kallus ASAP. 

 

Prayer for Memorial Day 

 

God of power and mercy, you destroy war and put down earthly pride. 

Banish violence from our midst and wipe away our tears, that we may all deserve to be called your sons 

and daughters. Keep in your mercy those men and women who have died in the cause of freedom and 

bring them safely into your kingdom of justice and peace. 

We ask this through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

http://www.godsembrace.org/

